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January 26, 2009 

Mr. Jeff R. Deroueii 
Executive Director 
Public Service Conimissioii 
21 1 Sower Blvd. 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, ICY 40602-06 15 

lW: Case No. 2008-00383: An Iiivestigatioii into the Proposed Wholesale Water Service 
Contract between the Rich ioiid Utilities Board and ICirltsville Water Association 

Case No. 2008-00.373: : 
Contract between the Richmond Utilities Board and Madison County Utilities District 

J An Investigation into tlie Proposed Wholesale Water Service 

Dear Mr. Deroueii: 

With regard to tlie above cases, tlie parties have tentatively agreed to amend their contract, 
and accordingly, Ricliiiiond seeks to withdraw the coiitract filed on April 3, 2008. When the 
contract amendments have been executed, the City of Richmond will resubniit the contracts with the 
Aiiiendments. 

Should you have questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

CC: Mi-. Scott Altliaiiser, Superintendent, Ricluiiond Utilities 
E-Ion. J ~ i d  Patterson, Attorney for IGrksville Water Association 
Hoii. Chuck Hardin, Attoiiiey for Madison Coimty Utilities District 


